
1

Kirkland, April

From: Cindy Blease <cdblease@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 4:38 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Cc: Cindy & Jack Blease
Subject: Stop the Corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Please prevent CMP from destroying the natural beauty of the forest and rivers in western Maine (The Forks area) to bring 

power from Canada to Massachusetts. 

  Cynthia Blease 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


